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In the article “2024 Proxy Season Roundup—Environmental Proposals Still a Focus for Investors” published by The

Review of Securities & Commodities Regulation, BLB&G partner Rebecca Boon and associate Matthew de Carvalho

discuss  the  growing  demand  from  investors  for  meaningful  Environmental,  Social,  and  Governance  (“ESG”)

disclosures and reform. The authors discuss recent successes around shareholder reforms, despite opposition to

ESG-related  proxy  proposals,  and  challenges  investors  continue  to  face.  They  conclude  by  anticipating  that

shareholders will continue to advocate for governance regimes that align with their investment theses.

To read the full article, view the PDF under “Related Document.”


